
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Arms Service Division 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

September 18, 1991 

Attention: Mr. Edward J. Joy 
Arms Service Division 

Dear Mr. Joy: 

Thank you for your prompt response to my letter 
concerning the problem with my Remington .270 ADL. The gun 
is tagged as you requested. Please keep me informed on 
your findings. 

Attached, please find my original letter to 
Remington and the letter I received from you. 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

FOB:sfb 

Frank Otis Boone 
P. 0. Box 278 
Conway, N.C. 27820 

(919) 585-0036 - HOME 
(919) 585-1232 - WORK 

Sincerely, 

Frank Otis Boone 
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